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5th October 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer and Student, 

We are delighted to invite you to our Sixth Form Information Evening on Thursday 21st October 2021 

from 6pm to 8pm. The evening will provide an opportunity for both students and parents to speak to 

specialist staff about the courses on offer and to gain an insight into life at Blythe Bridge Sixth Form. 

There will be the opportunity to attend a presentation at either 6pm, 6.45pm or 7.15pm, which you 

will need to book here.  

Click here to book a time slot. 

The presentation will cover entry requirements and information on the courses we offer, as well as 

information on the application and interview process in order to help your child to make informed 

choices about their next steps. There will also be an opportunity to meet with subject staff for a more 

detailed overview of the subjects we offer. Application forms are available online and should be 

returned to the Sixth Form office by 13 December 2021.  

We are able to offer a range of advanced courses, small class sizes and high-quality teaching and 

learning. We offer a range of enriching extra-curricular and super-curricular activities supporting 

students in developing the range of skills needed for progression after sixth form. We have also 

invested in improving our private study facilities designed to provide our sixth formers with 

independent study support. 

Our sixth form provides a structured and supportive environment where students develop the skills 

needed to go out to be successful in their chosen careers, training and/or Higher Education. We place 

great emphasis on academic achievement and offer a full range of qualifications including A- Levels 

and BTEC Courses. We also encourage students to broaden their experiences through our enrichment 

programme. 

We very much look forward to welcoming you on this evening where you can see for yourselves the 

wonderful achievements of our Sixth Form. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to 

contact me at sixthform@bb-hs.co.uk.  

Yours faithfully, 

 

Miss C Alford 
Assistant Headteacher – Sixth Form 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=p-rXcRbLJ0ax3rYZIadylKGzQdSkW39LsL9y3YCeSWZUNTlSVjNDSU00NEkzWlgxOTNTRFJHWTYyVi4u

